
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                   June 24, 2022 

Contact:  Rep. Calvin Callahan                                                                                 (608) 266-7694 

 

Rep. Callahan Statement on Dobbs v. Jackson Decision 

 

[Madison, WI] – State Representative Calvin Callahan (R-Tomahawk) released this statement 

following the United States Supreme Court’s decision, overturning Roe v. Wade: 

“Today’s decision is a win for the unborn throughout our nation. I’d like to thank our Supreme 

Court Justices who stood up for our Constitution and the sanctity of life, while under threats of 

violence. I am proudly pro-life and will continue advocating for policies in the State Assembly 

that protect those who cannot protect themselves. Whether you agree or disagree with the 

decision today, I urge everyone to remain peaceful in the days ahead. 

“This is a win for life!” 

### 

The 35th Assembly District includes all of Lincoln County and portions of Langlade, Marathon, Oneida, 

and Shawano Counties. 


